
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
19th March 2020  
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I would like to thank you all for your amazing support in what can only be described as a 
challenging situation.  
 
So far we have been able to manage the volume of staff absence by amalgamating classes and 
redeploying staff in order to stay open for all our pupils, who are continuing to come in. We 
hope to be able to continue to do this for the rest of this week. 
 
However, we are currently unsure of what will happen next week but I will endeavour to keep 
everyone informed as soon as we have any clarity on the situation. 
  
For those vulnerable pupils and those self-isolating, teachers are putting activities on e-schools 
that can be done at home. 
 
For further information, please visit the West Sussex County Council website – or 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/  
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 
Helen Elphick 
Headteacher 
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